
From: Dietz, Sidney
Sent: 6/13/2013 1:10:12 PM
To: Michael.Campbell@cpuc.ca.gov (Michael.Campbell@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Re: Policy Prohibiting Weapons in the Workplace

I guess we're talking about the general here. But isn't pistol whipping fine-happy dead enders 
part of his duties? I'd check with Paul about that.

Do I seem terse? Blame the thumb keyboard

From: Campbell, Michael [mailto:Michael.Campbell@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, June 13, 2013 12:54 PM 
To: Dietz, Sidney
Subject: FW: Policy Prohibiting Weapons in the Workplace

says sworn peace officers may carry when its part of their duty. No other exemptionsFYI

From: Cooke, Michelle
Sent: Thursday, June 13, 2013 11:07 AM
To: ALL PUC
Cc: Serrato, Victor D.
Subject: Policy Prohibiting Weapons in the Workplace

CPUC Staff- Recently, concerns regarding weapons in the workplace were brought to 
management’s attention. The CPUC’s policy, which is consistent with the policy of 
other state agencies, has been posted on our intranet website 
(http://intranet:8080/cpucpolicies.aspx) under Employee Resources sub-heading 
Policies. Please review and familiarize yourself with the policy and incident reporting 
procedures.

Thank you

Michelle Cooke

Deputy Executive Director for Budget and Administration

Director of Administrative Services
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